GIBSON DUNN

Pro Bono Newsletter – September 2024

Pro Bono | September 9, 2024

Gibson Dunn's pro bono practice empowers our lawyers to use their skills to make a positive impact on our communities, tackle the most critical social justice issues of the day, and fight for justice and equality under the law. Our pro bono practice brings together lawyers and skills from across the firm's offices and practice groups, resulting in a diverse practice that reflects the varied interests of our nearly 2,000 lawyers while also being responsive to the most pressing needs of our communities. In addition to the diversity of our practice, we take great pride in the volume of the work and significance of the impact we achieve by coming together across the firm.

In the first half of 2024, Gibson Dunn lawyers devoted more than 100,000 hours to pro bono work. Our latest Pro Bono Newsletter provides insight into the incredible pro bono work of our colleagues.

View Newsletter